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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION IX

75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA 941 05-3901 

NOV 3 0 2017 

Fernando Parra 
Plant Manager 
La Paloma Generating Company, LLC 
P.O. Box 175 
McKittrick, CA 93251 

RE: MINOR MODIFICATION 
Transfer of Ownership 
Permit No. CA1O710001 

Dear Mr. Parra, 

In accordance with 40 CFR Part 144.41, and Section III.B.2. of the subject Permit, the Permit is 
hereby modified to allow the Transfer of Ownership of all Underground Injection Control (UIC) 
wells authorized for construction and operation under the Permit from La Paloma Generating 
Company, LLC (“LPGC”) to CXA La Paloma, LLC (“CXA”). 

In accordance with Section II.F. 1 .(a) of the Permit, the current funded trust account will continue 
to serve as the financial assurance mechanism until EPA approves its replacement with another 
mechanism. 

Effective upon the Transfer of Ownership of the UIC wells covered under the Permit, the Permit 
is modified such that all references in the Permit to Permittee shall hereafter pertain to the 
following entity: 

CXA La Paloma, LLC 

1760 W. Skyline Road, P.O. Box 175 

McKittrick, CA 93251 
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Future correspondence under the Permit will be addressed to: 

James Erwin (~ 1’ E V(14 

Senior Vice President, CXA La Paloma, LLC 

do CLMG Corp. 

7195 Dallas Parkway 

Piano, TX 75024 

All other permit conditions remain unchanged. 

This Minor Modification is contingent upon submittal by CXA La Paloma, LLC, of verification 
of the final date of Transfer of Ownership of the subject UIC wells, including a copy of the final 
Asset Purchase and Sale Agreement, within five days of the transfer of the wells. 

If you have any questions or need to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to call George 
Robin of my staff at 415-972-3532, email: robin.george@epa.gov, or me at 415-972-3337. 

Sincerely, 

Tomás Torres /idv(A4.Ls’r 3O, 20’l 
Director, Water Division 

Alan Walker, CA DOGGR 
Bill Bartling, CA DOGGR, Inland District 
Clay Rodgers, Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
James Erwin, Senior Vice President, CXA 
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